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September 1, 2021 

  

AHA Submits Comments on No Surprises Act 

Interim Final Regulations 

Hospitals can use AHA’s comments to help them submit their own letter by Sept. 7  

 
The AHA today submitted comments to the Departments of Health and Human 
Services, Labor and Treasury, as well as the Office of Personnel Management, on 
the first interim final regulations implementing the No Surprises Act. These 
regulations address key elements of the No Surprises Act, including the ban on certain 
balance billing, the process for seeking patient consent to balance bill, the calculation of 
patient cost-sharing, the interaction between federal and state laws, and oversight. Other 
provisions of the law, including those related to the independent dispute resolution 
process and good faith estimates of the cost of care, will be handled in subsequent 
regulations. 
 
Comments are due to the departments by 5 p.m. on Sept. 7. The AHA encourages all 
hospitals and health systems to submit their own comments. Please feel free to use 
AHA’s comment letter in whole or part when submitting your own comments. For more 
details on how to submit comments, see the Federal Register notice.  
 
Further Questions 
If you have questions, please contact Molly Smith, group vice president for policy, at 
mollysmith@aha.org, or Molly Collins Offner, director of policy, at mcollins@aha.org. 
 

https://www.aha.org/lettercomment/2021-09-01-aha-letter-requirements-related-surprise-billing-part-i-september-1-2021
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2021/07/13/2021-14379/requirements-related-to-surprise-billing-part-i
mailto:mollysmith@aha.org
mailto:mcollins@aha.org

